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PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP
Wednesday 22nd May 2013 @ 6.00pm

Present

Dr Tom Weake

Miss Liz Wilson

Miss Caroline Moyses

Mr Paul Hanage

Mr Laverne Caddy

Mr Phil Carson

Apologies

Mrs Karen Beckett

An email was received from Karen to say that her working circumstances have now changed and she is working away so would find it difficult to attend the meetings.  She would be happy to carry on as a ‘virtual’ member via email contact.  It was agreed that we would be happy to continue with this and would value her input. 

Following on from the last meeting we had a demonstration of advertising material for the surgery waiting rooms.  This has been sourced from Community Network UK and includes a mixture of health promotion adverts (70%), surgery information and private advertising (30%).  This is at no cost to the Practice and we will receive a 5% return each year (around £500) which can then be put to one side for the use of the PPG or can be donated to a charity of choice.  The minimum contract with Community Network UK is 3 years.  

The software was demonstrated and we had to decide which adverts to use for the first run of this.  Liz also suggested that we use some slides with good visual instructions to aid people with a language barrier.  We decided on:
· 1 custom made slide

· Stroke information

· Hypertension information

· Antibiotic usage

· Chlamydia information

Community Network will now be contacted with our requirements and we will try to request a remote viewing prior to installation in the waiting rooms – Liz to arrange.  The group suggested that patients are informed that the information is being provided following on from suggestions at the PPG to help promote what the group can do for them.
An individual email account is in the process of being put together for the group and this should be available by 1st July 2013.  All members of the group will be able to access this account and deal with patient queries as they see fit.  This will be overseen by the Practice to begin with to make sure nothing is missed.  Liz explained that eventually the group should run on its own and that the Practice will provide a meeting room and IT facilities for this to be successful.  Posters to be placed in the waiting rooms when this email address is up and running so patients are aware that there is another avenue of contact for them.  It has to be stressed that the group is not responsible for complaints or clinical details but should be used for suggestions on how to improve the services at the surgery.
MEETING CLOSED: 6.45pm

Minutes by Caroline Moyses

